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---------- Forwarded message ---------
From:
Date: Thu, 24 Feb 2022 at 10:11
Subject: NEW INN AMEWSBURY-HOURS OF OPENING
To: <publicprotec�onnorth@wilrshire.gov.uk>
 

Reference:
 
A.New premises applica�ons WK/202202613 [pages 10 & 11].
 
Dear Sirs,
 
I wish to formally register my objec�on to the New Inn Amesbury applica�on for new premises and
the opening hours they seek.  Furthermore I object to the applica�on to beam music 'outside' the
premises in line with these proposed opening hours.
 
By agreeing these hours and the external music you may just as well return the licence to the former
licensee Mr Jason Muirhead.
 
The reason those who reside in the local residen�al area objected so vehemently in the past was
mainly due to the encroachment of our private space by excessive external music emana�ng from the
New Inn at all hours of the day and night.
 
I note the new licensee wishes to a�ract those from other night �me economy establishments [public
houses and restaurants] which close earlier, thereby encouraging further alcohol consump�on with
the likelihood of con�nuing disturbances well into the small hours of the morning.
 
In essence I believe,
 
a.  The maximum opening hours should be un�l 2359 hours [midnight].
b.  No external music outside the property should be agreed.
c.  The publican should be directed to ensure that the external approaches to the property should at
all �mes be maintained in an appropriate condi�on.
 
Kindly acknowledge this formal objec�on.
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Regards,

Church StreeT
Amesbury
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